
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

1/29/2019 

Preschool – Grade 8 Sing – THIS 
Sunday, February 3rd, all students will 
be singing during our 10:30 am Sunday 
morning worship service. Your child will 
sit with you during the service and will 
be called to come up when it is time to 
sing. There is Adult Bible class and 
Sunday School for the kids before the 
service. Please make every effort to 
have your child here this Sunday. 
 
Wish Tree – Thank you to everyone 
who has taken an apple from our “Wish 
Tree” and purchased items for the 
school.  We truly appreciate you!   
 

No School – next Friday, February 8.  
The teachers will be at a Teachers’ 
Conference. 
 

Winter Fun Night – We are having a 
Winter Fun Night for children ages 3-5,   
this Thursday, January 31st, from 6:30 – 
7:30pm.  Fun activities are planned for 
the children.  The evening will end with 
a short devotion and snack.  ALL 
Emmaus students ages 3-5 are invited! 
Please share this invitation with anyone 

you know with children ages 3-5. 
 

Father/Daughter Dance – All girls and 
their fathers are invited to come for an 
evening of food, dance and fun at the 
Emmaus Father/Daughter Dance on 
Friday, February 15th, from 6:00 – 8:00 
pm. This free event is hosted by 
Emmaus Lutheran Church. Dinner will 
be provided.  Please sign up in the 
school office by February 11th if you 
would like to attend. 
 

Concession Stand Donations – We 
need donations of items for the 
concession stand.  Examples of items 
are – Gatorade, candy bars, individual 
bags of chips, etc…. Items can be  
brought to the office. If you have any 
questions, please speak with Mr. 
Plocher or Mrs. Conklin. 
 

www.EmmausLutheran.com                         office@emmauslutheran.com   

All School News 
 

  

Basketball – No practices this week. 

Thursday – Boys B team home game 
vs. Atonement 4:00 pm 

Next Monday – Boys B team away 
game at Grace 4:00 pm 

Next Tuesday – Boys A team away 
game at Atonement 4:00 pm 

Next Wednesday – B Teams away 
games at Emmanuel – Boys at 3:30 pm, 
Girls at 4:30 pm  

 

San Diego BB Tournament – 
Congratulations to our Girls’ team which 
took 2nd place and to our Boy’s team 
which took 4th place. 

 

Call Extended – The Holy Spirit led the 
voting members of Emmaus Lutheran 
Church to call Mr. Timothy Hochmuth to 
teach 5th & 6th grade and be our 
Athletic Director.  Mr. Hochmuth 
currently teaches at Good Shepherd’s 
Lutheran School in West Allis, WI .  
Please keep Mr. Hochmuth and his 
family in your prayers as he deliberates 
the call to Emmaus and his current call 
to Good Shepherd’s Lutheran School. 
 
Tuition Tax Credit – Have you talked to 
your friends and family about making a 
donation to ACSTO and recommending 
your child for a scholarship? Any AZ 
taxpayer can donate before they file their 
taxes (up to April 15th) and still claim a tax 
credit for 2018! If they make their donation 
before January 31st, we will receive those 
funds in late February or beginning of 
March. Don't delay - ask today!! 

Feel free to share this information on 
Facebook or other social media.  It’s an 
easy way to ask friends and families to 
help you provide a Christian education for 
your child. 
 

www.acsto.org is the site to send people 
to for making donations or getting more 
information. 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Thu, 1/31 6:30-
7:30pm Winter Fun 
Night for ages 3-5 

 Fri, 2/1 Hot Lunch 
Pizza 

 Fri, 2/1 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection 

 Sun, 2/3 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

 Sun 2/3 10:30 am 
Children sing in 
church 

 Tue, 2/5 Hot Lunch 
Salad Bar  

 Wed, 2/6 8:30 am 
Chapel & Mission 
Collection 

 Thu, 2/7 Spirit Day 
Blackout Day 

 Fri, 2/8 No School 
Teachers 
Conference 

 Sun, 2/10 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

 Tue, 2/12 Hot 
Lunch - Sub 

Upcoming Sports 
 

 Thu, 1/31 4:00 pm 
B Boys home game 
vs. Atonement 

 Mon, 2/4 4:00 pm  

 B Boys away game 
at Grace 

 Tue, 2/5 4:00 pm   
A Boys away game 
at Atonement 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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Chapel - Our Chapel service will be held on 
Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are encouraged 
to join us if it works into your schedule. Mission 
envelopes are sent home every Thursday for 
chapel on Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in chapel 
that is most important; it’s a way for them to 
say thanks to God for all the things He has 
given us.   
 

Our second mission project will be announced 
soon. Our total mission offerings so far are 
$153.05. 

 

Please join us for worship – Our weekly 
church services are on Sunday at 8:00 and 
10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, teens 
and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to worship 
with you!  
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

 

Board of Education    
 

 

Eric Coda(Chairman) eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@icloud.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869  
 

David Conklin   davidaconklin@yahoo.com 
602-717-7815 
 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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